
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

As part of our religious education topic ‘How people celebrate special events’ Year 1 will be visiting St 
Peter’s Church of England on Friday 3rd December. We will be listening to the nativity story and learn what 
the Christmas celebration means to Christians.  

 1B will walk to the church in the morning and be back to school for lunch time.  
 1CT will walk to the church after lunch time and be back to school for home time.  

Children will need to wear their school uniform on this day and comfortable, sturdy shoes for 
walking. Please send children in appropriate clothes for the weather on the day as we will be walking to the 
church from school e.g warm coat, hat, gloves.  
Children do not need a packed lunch as we will all be in school for our lunch on the day.  

Thank you  

Year 1 team  

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………….. Class ………………………………………. 

to be included on the walk to St Peter’s Church on Friday 3rd December 2021 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………….. parent/carer 

 


